Thirteenth & Bern Streets PO Box 15234 Reading, PA 19612-5234

Telephone 610-921-7500 Fax 610-921-7237 development@alb.edu www.albright.edu/giving

Office of Development



A Different Way of Thinking

February 13, 2004

Dear John,

Can you help us make history at Albright this year?

We're hoping you can. You see, we are asking Albright alumni to come together as never before in 2004. Put simply, our goal is to create the highest participation level ever for the Fund for Albright — and your gift is essential to reaching that goal.

As you know, Albright College is growing at a record pace. This year's freshman class was the largest in Albright's history — 457 students. Applications for next year are higher than ever. And planning for new and improved facilities is positioning us for future success.

Today, we want to thank you for your recent gift in honor of our 30-year reunion!

- Our class reunion gift will help build a stronger Albright. Even though we are not on campus, we are still part of the Albright community and our gift will help current and future students obtain a high-quality liberal arts education.
- In addition, our reunion gift will help our class get closer to securing "bragging rights" to the Alumni Challenge Cup!

Gifts — of any size — provide the momentum needed to make each and every year a memorable and record-breaking year. <u>Please invite a classmate to also make a reunion gift this year.</u>

Together, we can make Albright history!

Sincerely,

Dan and Don

Daniel Dreibelbis '74 Donald Dreibelbis '74 Your 30-Year Reunion Representatives

P.S. As a special gift, please enjoy the enclosed address labels — use them to show your Albright pride! Our reunion committee has been working hard to plan an exciting array of 30th reunion events — just visit www.albright.edu/reunions and watch your mail. See you on May 1, 2004!